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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 

MONDAY 10th OCTOBER 2005
MOTION No. 15
WESTLINK TOLL BRIDGE
MOTION:   Councillor C. Tyndall

”That this Council calls on the owners of the Westlink Toll Bridge to open the gates immediately upon traffic backing up beyond 2 ½ km in either direction as is the norm in many countries across Europe.  This would help enormously in keeping traffic moving and would also mean the owners would have to operate the toll booths in the most efficient manner.”
REPORT:

The Westlink Toll Bridge is operated under licence issued as a consequence of the provision of the Bridge by private contractors.  There is no requirement under the existing licence for the operators to provide free passage to general motorists.  If the motion is passed it will be referred to the National Roads Authority, the Department of Transport and the bridge operators, National Toll Roads Ltd.

